
	
	
Forward Motion Insider Update - August 18, 2017 
 
Dear Insider, 
  
I hope that this finds you well and enjoying the summer months!  Here at 
GCS, we have been busy working on the Forward Motion 
Campaign.  One task in particular has been working with the architect on 
the schematic layout for our new building.  While this is still a work in 
progress, we thought you might enjoy a sneak peek at what’s to come. 
Please visit www.gcsforwardmotion.org to see what we have been 
working on! 
  
Some of the exciting elements our updated and expanded facility will 
include are: larger and brighter classrooms; a welcoming entrance, lobby 
and hallway; a dedicated children’s library and technology center; a “multi-
purpose” Community Room; staff and conferencing areas; and enhanced 
storage space, as well as additional child and adult restrooms.  It’s 
amazing to experience the level of planning that goes into getting the 
many details (such as where all the doors will go!) just right.  We are so 
grateful for the hours that our team of architects, GCS staff, and 
volunteers have put into this endeavor, all to make GCS the best it can be! 
  
We welcome your comments and questions about the project, and invite 
your help in spreading the word about our efforts and the importance of 
our Forward Motion Campaign for Groton Community School. 
  
Best wishes for an enjoyable end of summer! 
 
All my best, 

 
Debbie MacDonald, co-chair Forward Motion Campaign 
DMacDonald@GCSForwardMotion.org 
	


